
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 6, 2011 

 

 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

  of the City of Milwaukee 

 

Honorable Members of the Common Council: 

 

I am pleased to reappoint Ms. Patricia Hintz, Quarles & Brady, LLP, 411 East  

Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 2040, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53202, to the Ethics Board.  

This reappointment is pursuant to Section 303-15 of the Milwaukee Code of  

Ordinances.  Mr. Hintz’s term will commence upon taking of the oath of office. 

  

I trust this reappointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Barrett 

Mayor 

 


